
EYFS Catch Up!  
Look at what’s been happing in the Early Years during Spring 2! 

What has happened in Nursery recently? What has happened in Reception recently? 

 We have had a road safety talk from Wandsworth 

council. 

 We went to the shops to buy some healthy fruits. We 

then made a delicious smoothie! 

 We officially started Forest School and the BEST time!  

 We all dressed up for World Book day. 

  

Week ending: 3rd March 2023 

Upcoming events:  

  Parents evening will be taking place 

on the 14th and 21st March, please 

make sure you have signed up! 

 FOFW band night on the 10th March 

 Reception family learning on 

26/4/23 

 Nursery family learning on 20/4/23 

Reminders: 

 Please return any borrowed school 

clothes. 

 Please do not bring any toys into 

school.  

 Please only have one small keyring on 

your child’s book bag– the large ones 

often get stuck in trays! 

 We have been baking in Reception! We made           

pancakes for Shrove Tuesday and Welsh cakes for St 

David's Day.  

 We worked collaboratively to decorate our classroom 

doors for World Book Week we chose the theme 

‘Aliens love Underpants.’ 

 We all dressed up for World Book day and discussed 

our favourite stories.  



Nursery photos 



Reception photos 


